
 

 

Dear Friends of Pikes Peak United Way, 

We know you have received a lot of communication regarding the procedures that 

organizations are putting into place because of COVID-19. 

It is important that you know what our Pikes Peak United Way team is doing to help our 

neighbors in need during this time! 

2-1-1 has been activated to help El Paso County Public Health with calls. Our team, including 2-

1-1, is working remotely. We will be until further notice. 

We also activated our Emergency Relief Fund in partnership with the Pikes Peak Community 

Foundation and Office of Emergency Management. Please consider giving during this time to 

support those who will be negatively impacted financially. https://www.ppunitedway.org/ 

Our team has taken protective measures to make sure all of our staff stay healthy and can 

continue to serve those who may now need us more than ever. The PPUW building will be 

closed and upcoming community meetings have been canceled. We are postponing all VITA 

(Volunteer Income Tax Assistance) appointments until further notice. 

The bi-weekly food distribution will continue in a drive up format. Our volunteer teams who are 

working on the Community Investment Fund Allocations and Peak Progress: Quality of Life 

Indicators will continue to work virtually. 

We are grateful for your generous support and want to be transparent in all of our decisions. 

Please don't hesitate to reach out to us with questions or concerns. As this is a fluid situation, 

we are doing our best to make these decisions from a place of reason and not fear. 

As Coloradans, we are some of the strongest people during times of crisis and will come 

through this even stronger. Just as you care about your community, please know how much we 

care for you and your families. 

Again - reach out to us if you need anything, even if it's just a listening ear. 

Sincerely, 

Cindy Aubrey 

President and CEO 

 

https://www.ppunitedway.org/?fbclid=IwAR2LLq0Qvyig9AnLVTmxN8lSmdIfiwLaH7PfdPUm7tll41t6Cnrruxid7OI

